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Dear Members, 
  

Sub:  DGFT issues Trade Notice No 16/2022-23 dated 06.09.2022 extending date 
of uploading of e-BRC to 30.09.2022, for shipping bills, on which RoSCTL scrip has 
been availed from DGFT RAs 
  

Attention is invited to AEPC Circular No 95 dated 31.05.2022 wherein the trade was 
informed to get their relevant e-BRCs uploaded on the DGFT server by their AD banks latest 
by 15.7.2022, as per Trade Notice No.12 dated 30.05.2022 of DGFT, failing which action as 
per para 4.96 of HBP, as notified vide PN 58 dated 29.01.2020, would be initiated by the 
jurisdictional RAs. 

  
2.       AEPC had received numerous representations from its members for extension of 
the date of uploading of e-BRC on DGFT server for another period of 45 days upto 
August 31st, 2022 since many exporters were not able to get all e-BRCs issued and 
uploaded on DGFT portal because of issues with the AD banks. AEPC had requested 
the DGFT in this context.  

  
3.       We are happy to share that request of the Council has been acceded to by the DGFT 
and DGFT has issued  a Trade Notice No 16/2022-23 dated 06.09.2022 (copy enclosed), 
wherein the last date for uploading of all such e-BRCs, where RoSCTL scrips have been 
issue for shipping bills upto 31.12.2020, has been further extended till 30.09.2022.  DGFT 
has made it clear that no further extension would be granted after 30.09.2022 and action 
under FT (D&R) Act, 1992 may be initiated by the Regional Authorities.   

  
4.       Trade is requested to avail this opportunity and get uploaded their relevant e-BRCs on 
the DGFT server by their AD banks latest by 30.09.2022, failing which action as per  para 
4.96 of HBP, as notified vide PN 58 dated 29.01.2020 would be initiated by the jurisdictional 
RAs, as informed by the present Notice No.16/2022-23 dated 06.09.2022. 

  
5.       Accordingly, you are advised to take necessary action please. 

  
  

With warm regards, 
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
 Dr. L. B. Singhal, 
Secretary General - AEPC 
 


